
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

As of March 16, 2020, the Phenix City-Russell County Library is closed due to the COVID-19 

Pandemic in order to help protect our patrons and employees. All computer classes and other 

programs are cancelled until further notice. All fines on materials checked out will be waived 

during this closure. If you would like to check out materials on the Camellia Network (audio and 

eBooks), go to https://phenixcitylibrary.com or https://camellia.overdrive.com/. To log in, use 

your library card number as your username and password. 

We appreciate the patience and understanding of our patrons during this uncertain time, and we 

look forward to seeing you soon. Please visit the city’s website at https://phenixcityal.us for the 

latest updates regarding the library, as well as other city facilities. 
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